Marlboro Township Historic Preservation Advisory Commission
Meeting Minutes

December 11, 2017

The December 11, 2017 meeting of the Marlboro Township Historic Preservation Advisory Commission was
canceled. No Minutes submitted.

The next scheduled meeting is January 8, 2018.
Respectfully Submitted,

Lynn Fanold

Secretary




